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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: December 20, 2021 

RE: Contract with Trendset Group LLC for Verkada Door Security System 
 
 
The Lathrup Village Police Department was advised by the current vendor that the current system 
for the operation of the doors needed an upgrade, as the system was outdated. After obtaining 
quotes, the proposal from Trendset Communications Group using the Verkada system was 
identified as the preferred vendor. The Verkada system is currently being used for the security 
cameras in City Hall. This system provides cloud-based access, keyless entry, and the ability of 
designated staff to have 24-hour access to controlling the system, including the locking of doors to 
the building.  
 
The keyless door lock system, which would reduce contact with common surfaces, was included in 
the $100,497 Oakland Together COVID Support Fund grant. The requested grant amount was for 
$10,345. The current quote is for $14,968.16. 
 
The recommendation is to approve the quote from Trendset Communications Group, LLC in the 
amount of $14,968.16. With the funding provided from the Oakland Together Grant ($10,345) and 
ARPA ($4,623). 
 
 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
Approve the Quote Submitted by Trendset Communications Group, LLC, in the amount of 

$14,968.16 for the keyless door security system and authorize the Police Chief to sign the 
contract and related documents. 
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